
NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING OF  
 
THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE CITY OF WYANDOTTE SCHEDULED  
 
FOR TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2019 HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 
THERE WILL BE A WORK SESSION ON FEBRUARY 5, 2019, AT 6:30  
 
PM, AT THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 
 
 
Dana Browning 
Secretary, Board of Education 


